
From: Debbie Hammond <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/10/2013 4:53:12 PM
Subject: RE: Constituent Follow Up

Thank you. I thought your office was the proper one to respond.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 4:46 PM
To: Debbie Hammond
Subject: Constituent Follow Up

Debbie,
Please let the Lt. Governor I have touch based with Julie McCrum regarding her DMV feedback. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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